
Sent: 15/02/2024 11:36:36 AM
Subject: I support Application Number: Mod2023/0684

Hello -

My name is Meg Hayne - my family live at 9 Iluka Road, Palm Beach and we are thrilled with
the opening of the Barrenjoey Boastshed. I’m writing in full support of approving extended
trading hours for Barrenjoey Boatshed (Application Number: Mod2023/0684). It would be a
huge missed opportunity for the immediate and wider community not to be able to enjoy
afternoons and evenings with family and friends at such an idyllic location. We have been
waiting for its reopening as there are limited options for residents and guests to enjoy a
sophisticated dining and social venue. The gorgeous location, beautiful decor and top quality
food is something we have all been looking forward to for afternoons and evenings and would
be a shame to limit its operating hours. Thank you for taking the local community members
wishes into consideration.

Kind Regards,

Meg & Matthew Hayne

9 Iluka Rd
Palm Beach
2108
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